Dauphin County is being forced to put their household hazardous waste program on hold.  Waste Management At Your Door – the service provider for the program – is having difficulty negotiating the contract with their HHW processor, who unexpectedly doubled their rates.  The situation is out of the county’s control until Waste Management is able to finalize their contract.  The county will have more information and will send an update once that takes place.  
